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As Minnesota schools begin to transition to the 
new Ed-Fi reporting system, which will 
eventually replace MARSS A & B files 
submission, it will be important to verify the 
data quality from the new reporting system 
with the old. 



During the 2019-2020 school year many 
schools will be using the new Ed-Fi system for 
the first time and will be required to verify 
their data quality by using an MDE-provided 
tool (portal/report). 

 

This tool can be found by logging into your MDE 
Staging Portal 

 

NOTE: PRIOR TO LOGGING IN TO THE STAGING 
PORTAL YOU MUST SUBMIT THE APPROPRIATE 
DATA FIRST 

 



Sequence is important 

 Submit your data via the Ed-Fi API 
◦ Typically done using Minnesota – Counting All 

Students – Update Grade 

 Submit one grade level at a time  

 May submit “All Grades” at once if school population is 
small (less than 200 students) 

 Note: this is best practices even if Near Real Time is 
enabled in Ed-Fi Settings 

 You will be prompted to work through any errors 
before continuing to the next step 

 After Ed-Fi submission is clean, then create a 
MARSS A & B file and upload 



Uploading the MARSS A & B file will trigger a 
new report comparing that MARSS A/B file 
submission with current data at MDE 
available via Ed-Fi 

 

Now you can log in to see the comparison. 
 

This comparison report can be found by logging 
into your MDE Staging Portal at: 

https://w1.education.state.mn.us/EDVPtesting/ 
 

https://w1.education.state.mn.us/EDVPtesting/


Once logged in your page will appear similar to the figure above. 
 

Next select MARSS/Ed-Fi Comparison Report from the menu 



Specify the appropriate District and Year, 
then click the Run Report button. 



The report will contain rows 
similar to this in the lower left 
corner of this page. 
 

You may click on the Summary 
Available and/or Details 
Available links if there is a Y link. 
 

Here you will see information to 
help you assess your data 
quality.  
 

Your JMC technical support and 
MDE staff will help you work 
through these potential issues. 
 



If there are software issues in 
JMC or with MDE’s processes, 
these issues will be repaired and 
you may be asked to participate 
in a follow-up meeting and go 
through a similar process again. 
 
This is necessary to ensure the 
data quality if the new Ed-Fi 
system. 



 https://education.mn.gov/MDE/dse/count/ 

 

https://education.mn.gov/MDE/dse/count/


 http://jmcinc.com/state_reporting 

 Documentation Updates 

 Minnesota State Reporting (PDF) 

 Instructional Videos Series 

 Sign up for free web-based training 

 All will be updated on ongoing basis 

http://jmcinc.com/state_reporting


 



 Feel free to contact us: 

 JMC Technical Support 

 Talk with Us: 800-524-8182 

 Website: http://www.jmcinc.com 

 Support Tickets: 
http://tickets.jmcinc.com/ 

 Email: Support@jmcinc.com 


